RESCINDED BY BUILDINGS BULLETIN 2022-009

November 21, 1977

Mr. Joseph J. Christian
Chairman
New York City Housing Authority
250 Broadway
N.Y., N.Y. 10007

Re: Posting of Elevator Inspection Certificate

Dear Mr. Christian:

Relative to the above subject on June 7, 1976 Mr. Daniel Balk P.F. Assistant Director of Management Services requested permission to post the Elevator Inspection Certificates in the Management Office, instead of in the elevators.

In reviewing the difficulties incountered in maintaining them in the elevators as required by section C26-1803.4 of the Administrative Code, approval is hereby granted to the Housing Authority to post the Elevator Inspection Certificates in your Hanagement Office at each project.

I would appreciate if you would forward a copy of the location of each management office for each project, to the respective chief Elevator Inspections for their convenience in making inspections pursuant to this procedure.

Very truly yours.

Jeremiah T. Walsh, P.E. Commissioner

cc: Deputy Comm. S. Jenkins
Director of Operations, I. Minkin
Boro Supt.
Exec, Cl. Insp. J. Ingoglia

1385